
 

MVC Art Exhibition 2024 

Melbourn Village College Art Department is delighted to show Year 11 students' final pieces in this virtual art exhibition. All the students taking Fine Art GCSE have 

worked extremely hard and have shown an impressive amount of creativity in their art. 

We hope you will enjoy a leisurely scroll through this virtual art exhibition. It contains the final piece from each student, together with a small sample of their 

course work. You can click on any image to enlarge it and can find out more about MVC Art at the end of this Sway. 

 

 "The incredible creative art produced by Melbourn Art students shows how valuable Art is to the young. Art allows students to be creative, overcome problems, 

develop resilience, express their dreams and use their imagination. The class of 2024 should be very proud of how they have expressed their individuality and 

produced meaningful and impactful work. I am truly proud of all of them and wish them well in the future." 

Sarah Heeks, Teacher of Art 
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Contact us 

ART DEPARTMENT, MELBOURN VILLAGE COLLEGE 

Phone Number: 01763 223400 | Email Address: office@melbournvc.org  

Website: www.melbournvc.org | MVC Art and Design Curriculum  
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